Volunteer Officer Report November 2019
Rhys Davies — Societies Officer
What has been worked on in the past month?

In the past month we had speak week and the Lincoln Together campaign on the 30th
October which went really well, and I'm still using my rainbow laces up to today! We got
some really valuable feedback from Speak Week which was great, which means we can
continue to improve the University and the Students Union. I've also been trying to head to
society fundraisers where possible to support them! Trying to get societies to use
#wearelincoln for their successes is a bit tough this year but it's improving - we want to give
more societies society of the week!! Friday 22nd Nov also notes the first cluster rep meeting
which should go great and give us a better insight into how as Officers we can support the
Cluster Reps.

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins

We had another great turnout to 8/10 Swans, and as mentioned previously a good amount of
feedback from Speak Week.

Plans for next month

Next month we have the third qualifier round of 8/10 Swans, the Societies Tour deadline and
CHRISTMAS. Although we all have exams to revise for, essays to type up - make sure you put
aside time to relax too. Let's have fresh faces and energetic minds ready for 2020 because
it's going to be a great year!

If you've got a society social or a fundraiser you'd like me to attend then just let me know!!
I'm always pretty busy, but can always make time to see societies in action



